
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
           
 
 
 

27 September 2012 
 

PRESS RELEASE  
 

NORWAY MAKES A NEW CONTRIBUTION OF NOK 6,000,000 
 
 
 
The Government of Norway has made a new contribution of NOK 6,000,000 (approximately US$ 1 
million) to the international component of the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia 
(ECCC). With this latest contribution, Norway has provided financial assistance exceeding US$ 5 
million to the ECCC. 
 
“During this time as the ECCC faces an imminent funding shortfall, we sincerely thank the 
Government of Norway for its generous contribution to the court. This continuous support from 
Norway is essential to ensure that the ongoing court proceedings can continue without interruptions,” 
said Acting Director of the Office of Administration H.E. KRANH Tony and Officer-in-Charge Mr. 
Rajeev Kumra in a joint statement.  
!!
Norway has been supporting the ECCC since the court’s establishment in 2006. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Mr. Lars Olsen 
Legal Communications Officer 
Mobile: +855(0) 12 488 023 
Land line: +855 (0)23 861 669 – Ext. 6169 
Email: olsenl@un.org 

 
Mr. Neth Pheaktra 
Press Officer 
Mobile phone: +855 (0) 12 488 156 
neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh 
 

 


